
 

 

Mark your calendars for a Virtual Prayer Service 

 
Let all the Sisters in the League from across the province 

pray together to Mary, Our Mother, on the Feast of the Visitation. 

 

May 31, 2023 

7:00pm 

 

Please pre-register at link below 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEsf-

yppjIrHdPg8A4xKDWlAmymIYZ4XUyk 
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